
 

 
 

 

 

Peania, February 11, 2014 

 

 

In reply to the letter of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, dated 

10.2.2014 (protocol number 518) and according to article 2, decision 

5/204/2000 of the BoD of the HCMC, as valid, "INTRACOM HOLDINGS S.A." 

refutes that it has proceeded in arbitration with the  

Joint Stock Company Sitronics for the issue to purchase of the remaining 49% 

of "INTRACOM SA TELECOM SOLUTIONS", as presented in the article of the 

website euro 2day (dated 10.02.2014) regarding this subject.  

The Company reiterates its commitment, which also is an obligation to 

provide timely, accurate and authoritative information, to its shareholders and 

the investor community, within the framework of the applicable legislation. 

 


